
5. GOVERNMENT FUNDING - OUT OF SCHOOL CARE AND RECREATION PROGRAMMES 
 
 Information was submitted on the new government funding available for out of school programmes 

and a response to this initiative was invited from the Board. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That Community Recreation Advisers and Community Development Advisers work closely with 

community providers, the OSCAR Network in Christchurch and National OSCAR to ensure that 
Christchurch providers are aware of this funding. 

 
 2. That the Board review its support of local out of school programmes and that an analysis and 

report be made to the Board on the impact of government funding in this area of Christchurch. 
 
 3. That based on the need to finalise project funding allocations early in 2003, officers provide an 

update report in March on the new funding allocated within this community. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


